SAVING OUR LAKES & OPEN SPACES

1582- What does this number and the below
photos have in common???









Residence East Development, pictured above, behind lower Puerto
Drive and Stonehouse Park, received the go-ahead for water hook-ups
from the Rancho Murieta Community Services District (CSD) at the
August 21 Board Meeting. This 3:2 vote of approval came much to the
dismay of 1,582 water district residents who have signed a Petition to
declare a Moratorium on development until the Integrated Water Master
Plan (IWMP), currently under development, is completed and verified. In
our opinion, this approval was totally irresponsible and quite possibly
poses a threat of limited water supply and storage capacity to our
current residents. Preliminary review of the IWMP is very clear that our
water supply and storage capacity is questionable under present climate
conditions and likely to get worse in the future, particularly in drought
years, and.......ccccceeeeeeieeiiiniiieeeeee, drought years are inevitable, we all
know this.

So, perhaps what is done, is done, but please SAVE THE DATE,
September 18 @ 5:00 at the CSD Bldg. for the next CSD Board Meeting
where SOLOS will officially present our 1500+ Petitions and recommend
that the CSD Board do the responsible thing. Declare a water
emergency! Declaring a water emergency has been mapped out for the
CSD Board by their legal counsel. It is the appropriate action to protect
what precious water we have and limit the imminent threat until possible
options can be explored and developed.

Hope to see you on Wed. Sept. 18 @ 5:00. We need your support.
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